
Week commencing 27th April 2020 – Year 4 Home Learning 

Literacy Maths Topic PE Other 

Setting Description – 
Visual Literacy 
Over the Hedge 
brings up the issue 
of humans 
destroying the 
environment for 
their own needs 
when a housing 
estate is built where 
a forest used to be. 
 
• Explain to the 
children that the 
characters from 
‘Over the Hedge’ 
wake from their five 
month hibernation 
to find that most of 
the forest has been 
cut down to make 
way for the building 
of a housing estate. 
Show the children 
the ‘Over the Hedge’ 
trailer 
(https://www.youtu
be.com/watch?v=9p-
0FxJ6kvQ ) to see the 
characters’ reaction 
to the new hedge 
that divides their 
woodland home and 
the new housing 
estate. 
 
 
How do the 
characters feel about 
part of their home 
being destroyed to 
make way for new 
homes for humans? 
Write down a few of 
the words which 
describe the 
characters’ feelings.  
 
Use the planning 
sheet to design a 
new habitat for the 
animals. Consider 
the 5 senses to help 

Hit the 
Button: https://www
.topmarks.co.uk/mat
hs-games/hit-the-
button (Great for 
number bonds & 
times tables)  
 
Memory maths: 
https://flashmaths.c
o.uk/viewFlash.php?i
d=1 
Divide a piece of 
paper into 16. 
Children can use the 
link to practise 
fluency of the 4 
operations with 
some VERY quickfire 
questions. 
   
Practice times 
tables https://www.t
imestables.co.uk/mu
ltiplication-tables-
check/  
 
  
Summer Term 
Week 2 of White 
Rose Maths Home 
Learning – Year 4  

https://whiterose

maths.com/homel

earning/year-4/ 
Children can use the 
teaching videos to 
help them answer 
the question pack 
that accompanies 
the learning 
objective. Answers 
can be found too so 
children can check 
their learning.  
  
Extension (optional) 
Solve the mystery of 
the missing horses. 
Children have 
completed mystery 
maths before and 
should know that 

Science/D&T 
Start of new ‘sound’ 
topic. 
Children to use 
musical instrument 
powerpoints to find 
out about how they 
are able to generate 
different sounds 
with different 
pitches. Use Twinkle 
video PowerPoint to 
help with 
understanding.  
Children to then 
design their own, 
brand-new 
instrument using the 
planning template.  
When designing, 
they will need to 
think about: 
What type of 
instrument it is? 
How it makes 
sound? 
How you can change 
the pitch/make 
different sounds? 
The materials 
required to make it. 
 
Extension (optional) 
 
Children to have a go 
at making a version 
of their instrument 
or using household 
items to make an 
instrument that 
makes noises. 
Photos of finished 
pieces can be sent 
via Showbie. 

9.00am - PE with Joe 
Wicks  
https://www.youtub
e.com/user/thebody
coach1/videos  
These videos will 
appear on his 
Youtube channel and 
will be available to 
watch back any time 
or day. 
  
1.30pm - Dance with 
Darcey Bussell 
https://www.facebo
ok.com/diversedanc
eoswestry/  (This will 
be on Facebook Live) 
  
GoNoodle - great for 
fun PE exercises, 
breathing 
techniques, 
mindfulness etc. 
https://app.gonoodl
e.com/ 
 
KidzBop - Link to a 
video dance-a-long 
to some popular 
music. Active and 
easy to follow and 
master! 
https://www.youtub
e.com/watch?v=sHd
2s_saYsQ&t=151s 
 

Mindful Ideas 
Download free 
application 'Happy 
Colour App' to tablet 
or phone. Choose a 
picture and use the 
co-ordinating 
numbers to 
complete the 
picture.  
Available on android 
and apple (iOS)  
Google Play: 
https://play.google.c
om/store/apps/detai
ls?id=com.pixel.art.c
oloring.color.number
&hl=en_GB 
Apple: 
https://apps.apple.c
om/gb/app/happy-
colour-by-
numbers/id1407852
246 
 
Music 
1.00pm - Music with 
Myleene Klass 
https://www.youtub
e.com/channel/UCQ
h2wgJ5tOrixYBn6jFX
sXQ  
These videos will 
appear on her 
Youtube channel and 
be available to watch 
back any time or 
day. 
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you. What might the 
animals see, hear, 
smell etc? 
 
When you have 
planned, have a go 
at writing up your 
new setting 
description. You can 
send any writing you 
have done to your 
teacher via Showbie 
so we can see some 
of your excellent 
work. 
  
Resources for 
helping with writing, 
including: checklist, 
examples and vocab 
work mats also 
provided for 
assistance. 
 
Reading 
Task 1 - Sound waves 
comprehension 
Task 2 – Inference 
picture (recycling 
rubbish) and 
questions A and B. 
Task 3 – Musical 
instruments 
wordsearch. 
 
Spellings 
Spelling focus: k 
sound spelt using ch. 
 
Children to use 
Teaching PowerPoint 
to help them fill in 
the blanks for task 1. 
They can then use 
PowerPoint to help 
them with task 2 in 
writing their own 
sentences using the 
ch letters to make 
the ‘k’ sound in 
words. 

solving a clue will 
help them rule 
potential suspects 
out. After 
completing all the 
clues, the children 
will be able to 
determine who the 
culprit is! 
 
Other  
10.00am - Maths 
with 
Carol Vorderman ww
w.themathsfactor.co
m   
   
 

 

W/C 27.4.2020 - Year 4 - Home Learning 

This week in English we will cover a range of skills including spelling, writing and reading. You will be practising 

your descriptive writing skills through use of visual literacy. The link in the planning shows you the trailer for a 
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film called ‘Over the Hedge,’ where a habitat for a group of animals is destroyed. It is your job to apply your 

imagination to creating a setting description of a new habitat that the animals could move to. In maths we 

would like you to focus on rounding decimals and money using the White Rose lessons and resources from the 

Summer Term week 2.  In topic, we are moving onto a new focus: sound. Use the resources provided to learn 

more about the different types of instrument and how they make sounds. Use the template to help you design 

a brand-new instrument, you could even try and make it! 

 

How you structure your week at home is of course entirely up to you (parents). We appreciate that it is 

challenging to work from home with children and try to home school them at the same time, so please use 

your discretion as to when to deliver these activities.  

  

Please do not feel you have to print sheets off if there isn’t the need too. Use the worksheet on the screen for 

children to point/refer too. We have included a chart briefly explaining all the activities in the pack. These will 

provide further detail and instruction. 

 

We all hope you are as happy as can be and are learning to enjoy your time at home. We miss you all and look 

forward to when we can all be together again.   

  

Top Tip 

If you have an iPad (or other tablet) to use at home, then you can take a photo of a page and use ‘Markup’ or 

you can simply mark up the entire document itself. Remember to save your work, so you know where you got 

to.  

  

On android, this will look slightly different, but annotating pictures works in a similar way.  

  

Alternatively, you can print the document or write on a lined, squared or blank sheet of paper while viewing 

the sheet on a device/screen. 

  

Link that explains Markup: https://support.apple.com/en-gb/HT206885 

Showbie 

These activities and resources will also be on Showbie for you to access. If you are finding it hard to logon, you 

can ‘sign up for free’ again and will just need to think of a new username and passcode. (Write this down so 

you don’t forget it including any capitals and lowercase letters). You don’t need to add an email. 

4F’s class code is AY5B9 

4W's class code Is JCPZU 
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